

Community and Mental Health Services

26 January 2022

Dear Parents/carers

RE: COVID VACCINATION

All 12 to 15 year-olds are now eligible for their COVID-19 vaccination

Vaccinating your child can help to reduce the need to have time off school and avoid disruption to their education whilst also reducing the spread of COVID-19 within schools

During this 2nd phase the immunisation team will be delivering COVID-19 dose 1 or dose 2 vaccines in school. Doses will be dependent on consent being received and will be 12 weeks after dose 1, a positive Covid test or Covid illness.

We kindly request you complete your child's form following the below link even if you don't want your child vaccinating before Midnight Sunday 30/01/22 to help support campaign planning.

(open in google chrome)

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/

Many Thanks,

School based immunisation services 0151 295 3833